
 

Tariff Notice 

TN Number: 01-05-2023 (updated) 

Date: 18
th

 July 2023 

 

 

Review of summer peak Movement of Flight Operations to T-1B 

Please be advised that during the summer season, the following Kenya Airways flights will be 
handled at Terminal 1B: KQ482, KQ420, KQ760, KQ520, KQ112 and KQ102 
 
KQ482 NBO-DAR  E90   0740 HRS 

KQ420 NBO-EBB  E90   0745 HRS 

KQ760 NBO-JNB   788   0745 HRS 

KQ520 NBO-ABJ   738   0815 HRS 

KQ112 NBO-CDG 788    2340HRS 

KQ102 NBO-LON 788    0005HRS 

 
In order to decongest T1A and provide suitable service for our guests, we move to the newly 
renovated T1B with more available counters that will also be able to accommodate flight other 
operations including handling of private charters. 
 
The effective date of this move will be on 19 June 2023, and it will be in effect until 31st August 

2023. 

 

For Queries, Please contact below address: 

Beryl.Opondo@Kenya-airways.com or Dutyservice.Managergroup@Kenya-airways.com 

 
This TN supersedes earlier TN 01-05-2023 issued on 13/June/2023 
 
 
Be guided accordingly and ensure this Tariff Notice is circulated to ALL Kenya Airways 
Reservations, GSAs, Check-in Offices and Travel Agents. 
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